
      

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

                  
 

 

 

              

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Working with linked text boxes 

 

 

 

 
Pegasus Year 

At a Glance 

Mark your calendars! 

 
 Saturday, September 29th – 

Volunteer Appreciation 

Dinner 

 Sunday, September 30th – 

Saturday, October 6th 

Pegaus CLOSED for Fall 

break 

 Saturday, October 6th – 

Pegasus TROT IN THE 

PARK 

Sunday, October 7th - Fall 

Session begins 

 Friday, October 19th – PA 

Nat’l Horse Show 

 Sunday, October 28nd – 

Thorncroft Fall Horse Show 

– Pegasus CLOSED for 

lessons 

 Thursday, November 22rd - 

CLOSED Thanksgiving 

Day  

 Saturday, December 22nd – 

Friday, January 4 Winter 

break – CLOSED 
 

 
2019 CALENDAR 

on Pegasus website soon 
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Fall Break Reminder 
Pegasus will be closed for Fall 

Break from Sunday, September 

30th to Saturday, October 5th  

 

October is Safety 

Month at Pegasus 
Safety month at Pegasus will highlight 

several different activities.  During 

lessons, safety drills will be conducted 

so that volunteers, riders, horses and 

instructors are able to react 

appropriately in the event that an 

incident occurs.  In order for riders and 

parents to understand what is going on, 

we will review the procedures for the 

safety drills before lessons start. It is 

important to stay with your riders at 

the beginning of the lessons so you can 

be informed of the procedures for that 

class. In the middle of the month, staff 

members will be practicing safety 

drills with the goal of getting all of the 

horses out of the barn quickly in the 

event of fire or other emergency. 

 

Pegasus TROT IN THE 

PARK 5K & 1 mile Fun 

“Run” 
Pegasus is delighted to announce that it 

will be sponsoring a 5K Race and 1 Mile 

Fun “Run” in Pennypack Park on Saturday, 

October 6, 2018.  The event will be held at 

the Pine Road entrance to the park so that 

it will be accessible to everyone.  Our own 

Big Mac & Bleu will be leading the 1 Mile 

Fun “Run”.  Pre-registration is over, but 

you can still register at the race site  or 

on the day of the race.  Awards will be 

given in each age category.  Join us for this 

great fall event and come out to support our 

wonderful program.  There are no lessons 

that day since we will be on fall break. 

  

Pegasus Riders Competing in 

2 Horse Shows in October 
On Friday, October 19th, four members of the 

Pegasus Competition Team will be 

competing in the PA National Horse Show in 

Harrisburg, PA in the therapeutic riding 

classes. This is the second time we will be 

participating in this show as riders. Then, on 

Sunday, October 28rd, eight riders from 

Pegasus will be competing in the Fall Horse 

Show at Thorncroft Equestrian Center in 

Malvern, PA. The riders will be competing in 

the equitation, trail, and/or dressage events. 

Follow the action on Facebook and twitter. 

Good luck to all! 


